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Double celebration for us in 
the IGS Sports League with 
the Boys football team 
becoming Champions 
League Winners and the 
Girls football team 
becoming League 
Champions —Well Done! 

School 
have 
had visits from Father Phillip 
to talk about Holy week and 
also  Bishop Toby joined us 

 

Yr 3/4 Children were able to find out about the Jewish faith 

first hand on their visit to the synagogue.  

 

 

Reception have been 
practising very hard  for 
their Easter Show  for 

mums and dads, and have 
loved having ducklings 

hatch in their classroom. 

 

The school council did a great job organising the children’s 

activities for Sports Relief—raising an amazing £380.54!! 

KS1 have been working on 

their dens topic and enjoyed 

a trip to All Saints’ Church 

World 

Book Day 

— part 1, 

despite 

the snow! 
 



ALL SAINTS’ SCIENCE WEEK
      March 2018 


